TOWN OF PORT HEDLAND |

REQUEST FORTENDER 2526-05
GILBERT STREET
PORT HEDLAND FLOOD PUMP

STATION UPGRADES
The Town of Port Hedland is secking submissions from
qualified Contractors for the Gilbert Street Food
Pump Station Upgrades. The scope of works includes-
Concrete works, Structural steel remediation and
Installation of three (3) new flood pumps, including
and their components will be supplied by the Town.
A non-mandatory site meeting will be held at 10:30AM on
Tuesday, 7 October 2025, at the Gibert Street Pump Saation.
The deadline for submissions is 3:00 PM (WST)
on Wednesday, 29 October 2025.

Tender documents and information on how to respond
is available www.porthediand.wa.gov.auw/our

Blectronic submissions are to be made via VendorPanel
by the dosing date and time. Canvassing of Elected
Members and Town of Port Hedland Staff will disqualify
the tender submission. The lowest or any tender may

not necessarily be accepted.
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